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Events

California Public Employers – Employees 
Health Care Coalition 14th Annual Training 
Conference

Mark Nielsen will participate in the California Public Employers – 
Employees Health Care Coalition 14th Annual Training 
Conference, “The Changing Face of Health Care: What You Need 
to Know.” 

The conference will take place January 16-18, 2012 in Las Vegas, NV. Mr. Nielsen 
will present on the implications of health care reform on governmental plans.
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